
 
July 2, 2021 

 

Dear LISVH Family Member: 

 

As we approach July 4th and being to celebrate the 245th Independence Day, we remain extremely stable at 

this time.  We remain COVID-19 free among our resident population and our entire workforce.  We continue 

to closely monitor all unvaccinated staff and vaccinations remain available to them upon demand.  Also, we 

are maintaining proper precautions as prescribed by federal, state and local governments as it pertains to 

visitation.  Your ongoing cooperation is very much appreciated. 

 

Our residents voted and Chef Jeff has set things in motion for the Fourth of July lunch.  Our holiday lunch 

menu will have BBQ ribs, potato salad and green bean salad with a midnight madness ice cream sundae 

featuring vanilla and chocolate ice cream topped with a caramel sauce.   

 

We hope that you will take time this weekend to recognize the role our veterans have played in securing and 

maintaining our independence as a nation.  Please be safe and know we remain available to you – our 

families! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Fred S. Sganga, FACHE   Jonathan Spier    Anshu Singh, MD 

Executive Director    Deputy Executive Director  Medical Director 

631-444-8606    631-444-8615    631-444-8602 

 

   Christopher Brancato    Jean Brand 

   Director of Nursing    Director of ADHC 

   631-444-8707     631-444-8530 

 


